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January 30, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about exploitation. Around the world many are coerced

into work including hard labor and sex work with little choice or prospect

for escape and trafficking in such laborers remains substantial here. Vic-

tims must feel sufficiently threatened to neither report the exploitation nor

escape it and your immigration policies allow traffickers to simply bring

refugees into the country and then threaten them with ICE. The clearest

example is your attacks on T visas which were designed for such victims

and the resulting significant drop in prosecutions. Revoltingly these victims

are being exploited further by you and your daughter who claim to be their

champions with a photo event planned tomorrow. Groups actually work-

ing against human trafficking such as Freedom Network and Polaris are of

course boycotting.

Please assure me that you will increase availability of T-visas.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our free workforce.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


